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We’re on our way to Judgment Day and that means we should be in for Eddie
Guerrero vs. Rey Mysterio. Most of the time you have to worry about how
the big match is going to go but how bad can a Mysterio vs. Guerrero
match go? Other than that, we continue the build to John Cena vs. JBL II.
Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

We open with a recap of Rey vs. Eddie, with the latter attacking Rey
again last week. Chavo Guerrero seems to be causing all of this, which
adds another layer.

Opening sequence.

Here’s Eddie, on foot and debuting Can You Feel The Heat as his new theme
music. He grabs a chair and has a seat, plus a spotlight for a bonus.
Everyone has been asking why he took Rey out last week and it’s simple:
he was giving Rey what he wanted. He pulls out Rey’s mask and shouts DO
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YOU THINK THAT MAKES HIM HAPPY??? It’s Rey’s fault and what else could he
have expected Eddie to do?

Rey drove him to this, plus all of these people. The fans have been
living off of his Latino Heat but he got it all back last week. Eddie
likes feeling like this and grabs the camera, demanding that it listen to
him. He tells Rey to think about his son and daughter, because Eddie is
about to hurt their papa. Rey has been talking about returning at
Judgment Day, but Eddie advises against it. Right now, Eddie has his
blood on his hands and if Rey comes back, Eddie will have his life.

This was GREAT and one of the best things WWE has done in a long time.
It’s an excellent example of things only making sense to the heel, who is
the only one that needs to understand what is going on. Eddie sees things
differently and has been driven to everything he’s done by his jealousy.
Yeah it was an extreme response, but it was everyone else’s fault because
he hadn’t done anything wrong. Eddie sold the heck out of it too and
looked crazed and angry, which is a rather dangerous combination.
Excellent stuff here.

Heidenreich vs. Spike Dudley

This however is not likely to be excellent. Before the match, Heidenreich
talks about asking Spike to be his friend but Spike said no. Heidenreich
knows he can find a friend here and picks a kid out of the crowd. The
kid, Jordan, would like to hear one of Heidenreich’s Disasterpieces,
which is about looking for friends before he fights. Jordan gets to be in
Heidenreich’s corner as Spike beats Heidenreich up in another corner.

Spike even comes outside to yell at Jordan so Heidenreich makes the save
and finishes with a Boss Man Slam. Heidenreich still isn’t any good but
if you have him as something goofy like this, he’s a lot less annoying.
This is the last Spike match we’ll be seeing and he would be pretty much
out of the mainstream wrestling scene in about two years. For someone his
size, he had quite a nice career and that’s pretty impressive.

Sharmell comes in to see Booker, who gives her a kiss and a spank. They
wind up on a couch and laughter ensues.



Chavo talks to MNM about Eddie being so vicious lately. There’s a six man
tag later and Paul London is looking for partners. Chavo approves of this
new partnership.

We look back at Kurt Angle chasing Sharmell last week and nearly putting
her in the ankle lock.

Angle says that Sharmell started it by slapping him first. He wouldn’t
have done anything to her because he doesn’t hurt women. No, Angle makes
them feel very good. Everyone has vices and his happens to be “gutter
sl***s like Booker T.’s wife.” Angle knows he probably has some
psychological disorder but he needs to say something.

Angle: “Booker, I want to have sex with your wife. And I’m not just
talking any kind of sex with your wife. I’m talking, you know, that kind
of bestiality sex with your wife. That kind of perverted sex.” The fans
rightfully boo this out of the building because WHO THOUGHT THIS WAS A
GOOD IDEA??? I mean I know it’s Vince (or maybe Angle) but what could
have been a good feud just went flying off a cliff and bounced all the
way down.

MNM/Chavo Guerrero vs. Paul London/Hardcore Holly/Charlie Haas

London works on Nitro’s arm to start and it’s quickly off to Charlie to
stay on said arm. A shoulder breaker and a middle rope knee to the
shoulder keeps Nitro down as everything breaks down for a bit. Mercury
gets in a cheap shot to take over on Haas and Chavo comes in for a belly
to back suplex. Haas fights up without too much trouble and dives over
for the hot tag off to Holly. London comes in with a double high
crossbody and a hurricanrana to Chavo as everything breaks down again.
Chavo can’t get the Gory Bomb on London but he can get a rollup with feet
on the ropes for the pin.

Rating: D+. Just a match here and that’s all you could expect in
something like this. The Cruiserweight Title is rather worthless but that
has to be expected. Chavo is a good choice for a heel but he has been
around the thing for a long time now and we need something fresh. It
isn’t a good combination for a not great match and a boring story and
that’s what we had here.



John Cena had an autograph signing for his CD.

Here is JBL for a chat. He plugs the re-release of his financial book,
which is receiving the best reviews since the Bible. You can find it in
bookstores and online, but you won’t see it with a parental advisory,
which Cena’s CD has. Cena is a bad example and role model, along with
being a bad champion. JBL talks about everything he’s been through in the
last years but he has never quit. Those words never came across his mind
and at Judgment Day, he is busting Cena open and making him quit.

JBL will find out that Cena is who he says he is and that is a wrestling
god. Throughout the world, the fans will be chanting his name….and here’s
Cena to interrupt. The fight is on but the Cabinet comes in to take Cena
apart. Of all people, Funaki, Nunzio and Shannon Moore come out for the
save. With that being his best hope, Cena fights up himself as the locker
room comes out to keep them apart. The fight breaks out again and gets
broken up just as fast as Cena is rather pleased with the whole thing.

Post break, here’s everything you just saw.

Eddie Guerrero vs. Jimmy Jacobs

Another one of those future names who means nothing at the moment. Eddie
kicks away and elbows him in the face to start but stops to yell at
Mysterio’s mask on the post. He even puts the mask on Jacobs and hammers
away before tossing him outside as the dominance continues. Back in and
Eddie grabs a chair, thinks about it with a crazed look on his face, and
hits Jacobs with a brainbuster onto the chair for the DQ.

Rating: D+. This wasn’t about the wrestling but rather just showing how
crazy Eddie has gone over the last few weeks. The hyper intense Eddie is
a very fresh twist for him and it’s making things more interesting. It
helps when you have someone who can perform at this kind of a level. Not
a good match, but very good character stuff.

Post match Eddie yells at the mask, saying Rey better not show up.

Judgment Day rundown.

Cole and Tazz talk about Cena’s music video.



And now, Cena’s music video.

Matt Morgan vs. Funaki

Before the match, Morgan talks about how people make fun of the way
Funaki talks while stuttering heavily. SEE, IT’S FUNNY! A big boot knocks
Funaki silly and another shot to the head knocks him out. The suplex into
the Rock Bottom finishes Funaki in a hurry.

Raw Rebound.

Booker tells Sharmell to stay in the back tonight. That does not bode
well.

It’s time for Carlito’s Cabana and his guest this week is the Big Show.
Carlito gets straight to the point: he wants Show to be his bodyguard.
Show: “You want me to play second banana to you?” Carlito: “No…..we don’t
do bananas here…..we do apples.” Carlito shows us some stills of Big Show
in the sumo match at Wrestlemania, which was embarrassing. They could be
unstoppable together, but Show says he needs Carlito as much as he needs
a bigger shoe size.

Carlito grabs the apple but Show grabs him by the throat and eats the
apple. Before the chokeslam goes through, Show hunches over and grabs his
stomach. He can’t get up and Carlito says that it can only take one bad
apple to spoil the bunch and Show just ate that apple. Carlito pours the
apples over him and leaves Show laying. That’s some very lucky foresight
from Carlito, though I don’t know how much we can expect from the match.

Kurt Angle vs. Booker T.

No Sharmell and Booker is rightfully ticked. Booker wastes no time in
hammering Angle down and stomping away in the corner. Angle’s right hands
don’t work very well so Booker heads outside for a chair. When the
referee cuts that off, Booker gets sent into the steps and it’s time for
some American stomping back inside.

The chinlock doesn’t last long as Booker is right back with the side kick
and right hands to the head. Angle manages to pull the trunks to send him
shoulder first into the post and there’s the Angle Slam. With Booker



down, Angle runs off to the back. Booker follows and the match is a
double countout somewhere in there.

Rating: C-. Much like the Eddie match, the wrestling wasn’t the point
here as the match was just a means to an end. The Angle/Sharmell stuff is
much more creepy than anything else and while I can get the idea behind
it, there comes a point where it isn’t a good story anymore as much as it
is disturbing. That promo earlier took it to the latter and that’s not a
good thing.

In the back, Angle goes into Sharmell’s locker room and shuts the door as
screaming is heard. Booker runs in and gets jumped by Angle as Sharmell
keeps screaming. Angle: “Come on Booker. You want some? Cause I want your
wife!”Angle rams him head first into a locker and leaves as Sharmell
screams even more to end the show.

Overall Rating: C. This was a show where the angles were a lot more
important than the show and that’s not a bad thing. Most of the stories
were good enough with Eddie being outstanding, JBL vs. Cena being quite
good and Angle vs. Booker….well Eddie was great. The wrestling didn’t
play a big part here but we can do that once we get to the pay per view.
Not a good shot, but check out that Eddie stuff as it’s getting to be a
major treat.

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up the
paperback edition of KB’s Complete 2004 Monday Night Raw
Reviews (also available as an e-book) from Amazon. Check out
the information here:

http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2019/08/26/new-book-and-e-book-k
bs-complete-2004-monday-night-raw-reviews/

And check out my Amazon author page with cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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